Hi Jim,

Too bad I’m not a picture taker; I could send you some great ones of my truck.
Instead I’ll send you a short letter to let you know how much I like my *97 AATAC
rollback that you sold me.

We have used it for all out towing needs — servicing AAA and various dealerships
around the area, wreck recovery and around the salvage yard.

When we ordered this truck three years ago, I’'m glad we went with the upgrades
on the bed. After all I have put it through; it has not given me any trouble. We had a few
minor problems with the cab and chassis, but warranty covered those and the truck was
out of service for only a short time.

This summer, when we expect to replace it, we will be going with a longer and
heavier bed. I assure you the new truck will be an AATAC.

Very Respectfully,
Gerald F. Best, Jr.
Owner



